
 

 

T.B.A.R.C. 

The minutes for July 23, 2013 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Club President, Jerry Bishop, W8KQ, followed by the 

Pledge of Allegiance.   

Roll Call of the Officers: All Present 
President: Jerry W8KQ 
Vice President: Denny KC8UWC 
Treasurer: Glenn WK8P 
Secretary: Dick W1UP 

 

There were seven members present. 

 

The minutes from the June meeting were read.   

Treasurer’s report was presented and motioned to accept by Denny, KC8UWC and seconded by Hugh, 

KD8OVZ.  Passed – all in favor. 

Old Business: 

Glenn reported that the Boy Scout J.O.T.A. program schedule for Oct. 19th – 20th in Ossineke has been 

move to Midland, MI so T.B.A.R.C.  help  would not be needed. 

Short discussion that  2014 Field Day planning should start in January 2014. 

Jerry reported the problem of finding transistors for the spare exciter.  He is going to pursue using 

equivalent ones that require a different mounting. 

Glenn is still working on securing the use of a room at the “East Campus” with Word of Life Church. 

New Business: 

It was reported that there is need for help at the Fair.   Those who were interested were to contact 

WB8ZIR or W8KQ for more information. 

Jerry, W8KQ, is going to contact the N.M.A.R.C. about a picnic that would be open to all Amateurs.  We 

would supply Hot Dogs ($100) and put out the donation can to help cover other expenses.  He would 

either contact John, W8CX or Wayne, K8QBZ..  This would be in pace of our August Club meeting. 

Dick, W1UP, suggested changing the meeting format to have a presentation on Amateur radio related 

topics, at each meeting, followed by a business meeting.  Dick volunteered to do the September 

presentation.  He will also have the meetings/presentation in the announced in the Alpena News well as 

on WATZ. 

Jim, K8MVT reported that he sent a card to Joe, W8JMM, who is Greenview nursing home. 

Motion made to adjourn at 7:30 PM by Earl, KC8TC and seconded by Denny, KC8UWC.  Motion passed. 


